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Jason Sullivan

From: Kim Johnson <cherokeegalkl@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 12:06 PM

To: Jason Sullivan

Subject: Save Our Residential Environment

  Hello, my name is Kim Lawrence.  I am contacting you at this time for I am highly concerned about 
our lil residential area.  I live on Beaver Creek rd Apex, here in Chatham county.  I was disappointed 
when I heard the news of another boat storage going up in our community.  We already have one 
storage facility to the left of our drive, and I was recently made aware that one is going up to the right 
of my drive.  As if that's not enough, now there's a storage facility in the works to go up just beyond 
my drive.  When is enough enough, well I'll tell you, THIS IS MORE THAN ENOUGH! This is a quiet 
community for the most part besides the traffic noise.  It's a clean, friendly, quaint lil community, and 
we like it just the way it is, a residential community, and we want to keep it that way.  We live on a 
farm on Beaver Creek rd nestled back off the rd a bit.  We love, and cherish where we live, and want 
to protect our way of life.  It' s simple living where our children can play and enjoy the outdoors, it's 
country living.  If we keep allowing all these commercial sites to invade there will no longer be country 
living, but more like city living.  I am not a city girl, and I chose not to be.  The country is where I was 
born, where I live, and where I prefer to take my final breath here on earth.  The traffic is already a lil 
much here on Beaver Creek rd.  I have children that ride the school bus, and have watched trucks fly 
by when my children await for the bus.  It's to the point we drive our kids to the end of the drive and 
wait for the bus.  There's so much traffic especially during the spring and summer month's. It's a lot of 
campers, boats, dump trucks, log trucks, and general traffic as well.  Sometimes I have to wait just to 
get into my own drive.  It's plain to see there's no need for any further commercial facility's here in our 
residential community.  There's the traffic concerns as well as the simple fact its not wanted or 
needed.  I'm so sick and tired of seeing our farm lands, and our residential areas swallowed up by 
commercial sites.  Keep it up and there will only be commercial sites, and housing 
developments.  Guess we'll have to buy all our food from other countries, cause our own country is 
slowly killing off all of the farmlands here.  Look, I have four children ages 19, 17, 8, and 5, and we 
love it here just the way it is.  We ask you please don't allow another commercial site to invade our 
sweet lil community.  We don't need the added traffic or the eye sore of a building.  Thank you and 
God Bless 


